
From: Anne Metzger
To: msmall@smallawpalmbeach.com; RNG@garrisonarch.com; alexives@hotmail.com; amginny@aol.com; John

David Corey; betsyshiverick@gmail.com; catlinkt@gmail.com; dan.floersheimer@icloud.com;
edward.cooney@gmail.com; info@fairfaxandsammons.com

Cc: Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney
Subject: Concerns re: 143 Reef Road - ARCOM meeting Today
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 7:57:10 AM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Members of the Architectural Commission,

This letter is in regard to the proposed plans for 143 Reef Road that you are considering today.

We live one block to the north on Esplanade Way and are very familiar with the subject property.  We walk our dog
on Reef Road almost every day.

In our opinion, the proposed plans for the house need to be scaled back.  The two car garage will look very squeezed
so close to the west property line.

We are concerned that this will set an undesirable precedent in our neighborhood.

In addition, the front door looks out of scale for the house.

Please ask for the plans to be restudied.

Thank you,
Anne and Bill Metzger
277 Esplanade Way
Palm Beach
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